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The construction of our pop-up high school on half of the school oval will 

commence on Friday November 18 2016. 

Dear Parents,  

The establishment of our pop-up high school on the Park Road site will commence in the week 
beginning Monday 21 November.  Safety fencing will be erected starting on the afternoon of 
Friday 18 November.  This work will cause some changes to our regular use/ and access to the 
school grounds for the last four weeks of the 2016 school year. 

A minimum of half of the oval closest to Belmont Street and the community gardens alongside the 
new Buckland Street development (ie the western end of the oval) will be fenced off to safely 
contain the construction of the temporary school. 

This means that from Monday 21 November 

Belmont Street 

There will be no pedestrian access to the school oval from Belmont Street.  The gate at the 
community garden will be closed and blocked off. 

A safety fence will be erected inside the staff car park gate to allow parents and students from 
APCS and Wunanbiri access into the school.  

The car park gate and the inside gate will be closed at 9.30am and reopened at 3.00pm.I remind 
you that the car park is for STAFF ONLY and is not to be used for dropping off or picking up 
children. 
 
Buckland Street 

The gate on the corner of the oval on Buckland Street will be closed and cannot be used as an 
access point to the school.  A new gate to enter the school from Buckland Street will be 
constructed about half way along the oval. 

 Safe access to the school 

We are a flexible and fabulous team at Alexandria Park Community School.  
Please speak with your children about the changed entrances to the school and assist us by 
modelling safe entry and exits from the school. 
Staff will remind students of the changes on Thursday and Friday and then each day from 21 

November.   Signs will be erected by the contractors and staff will be on duty at the beginning and 

end of each day, the peak pedestrian traffic times.  Secondary staff will as normal supervise 

students to and from the Mitchell Road campus. 

Thank you for in advance for your cooperation during the last four weeks of term 4 2016.    

Diane Fetherston 
Principal 

November 17 2016 
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